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Heritage Winnipeg Presents Our 27th 
Annual Preservation Awards Ceremony 

                                                              

Monday, Feb. 20, 2012 at Barber House 99 Euclid 
Ave. Ceremony commences at 2:00pm. Reception 
to follow. This is a free public event. We are very 
pleased to help raise public awareness and celebrate with 
the heritage community. In order to help with the 
celebratory event, we are asking for your 
support. Tax deductible receipt will be provided 
for all donations. Visit www.heritagewinnipeg.com for 
more details.

Spring Fundraising Luncheon:     
Winnipeg Modern- A Part of  Our Heritage                 
Friday, March 30, 2012- noon to 1:30pm 

Fort Garry Hotel, Provencher room           
Tickets are now available for purchase at the HW 
office. $65.00 for members and $70.00 for non-
members (tax deductible receipt provided).                               
Come and join us to support the work that we do at 
Heritage Winnipeg. Enjoy a hot lunch and get to know 
more about Winnipeg’s Modern Architecture with a 
presentation by Herbert Enns. He is a professor of  
Architecture at University of  Manitoba. 

St. Charles Hotel - 235 Notre Dame 
The Standing Policy Committee on Downtown 
Development, Heritage and Riverbank Management will 
hear representation on the appeal and adjourned public 
hearing to its meeting on Monday, February 6, 2012 
at 9:00am in the Council building, West 
Committee room.
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Misericordia Hospital Demolition            
- 99 Cornish Avenue                                                                    
Demolition work began on January 11, 2012 at the 
Misericordia Health Complex, the start of  a $43-million 
development. A wrecking ball was used to cave in the 
roof  of  a 106-year-old building, the Maryland South 
building. The redevelopment will take place in two 
phases. Phase one involves building a two-storey complex 
that accommodates the Buhler Eye Centre-- the largest 
facility of  its kind in Western Canada-- and the new 
University of  Manitoba Ophthalmology residency 
program. The complex’s ambulatory diagnostic centre 
will relocate from the fourth floor to be closer to Urgent 
Care and Ambulatory Care. The new complex will 
house PRIME, a new day health centre for the elderly.

The second phase of  the redevelopment will include 
demolition of  the Sherbrook building and replacing it 
with a new chapel and front entrance and two-storey 
glass-walled atrium. Photo courtesy of  Christian Cassidy.

Information is taken from a Winnipeg Free Press article, January 12, 

2012 .

Public Consultation: Art based 
development for the Millennium 
Centre-389 Main Street 
.You are invited to attend a public meeting to discuss the 
development of  the Millennium Centre at 389 Main 
Street in Winnipeg as an Arts Centre. We are interested 
in your ideas for the potential arts related uses for this 
historic structure.  Please join one of  two public 
meetings on February 9th, 2012 – tour from 10:00 
am to 10:45 am followed by a discussion, or 
February 16th, 2012 – tour from 7:00 pm to 7:45 
pm followed by a discussion. Please note the tour 
requires climbing stairs.

Indicate your intention to attend one of  the 
meetings at email gm@art-space.ca. Artspace will 
facilitate the meetings on behalf  of  389 Main Street 
Heritage Corp.  


